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	SW PCN Development Prospectus 
Following the South West PCN Listening Events, running since July, the NHSE SW has developed this offer of support for primary care colleagues with a key focus on the themes and insights that PCN CDs and PCN Managers have raised. The offer is being delivered by the South Central West Commissioning Support Unit on behalf of NHS England South West.

The breadth of the programme is designed to reflect the needs of individual PCNs and support their development and the shifting requirements of General Practice. This programme also includes the People Power Webinars. For any queries  or questions please contact england.swgptp@nhs.net 

Please see attached or for further information on how to book onto the sessions and registering your interest can be found at 
 Join the Conversation – Primary Care Development and Support Programme

	Going Further for Winter Priorities – Falls and Primary Care Opportunities

There is a real emphasis on managing falls within the recent guidance published – Going Further for Winter, specifically around the establishment of a community falls response service and understanding the reasons for high rates of conveyance to hospital from Care Homes and working to understand the reasons why rates of conveyance vary across different Care Homes.

Please find attached  a powerpoint that pulls together a range of materials, resources and ideas for systems/primary care teams/multidisciplinary teams to support your work with both Care Homes and elsewhere in your neighbourhood. The powerpoint has a range of opportunities to reflect on how you are working to support patients to live well and according to what matters to them. 


	    PCN Clinical Director Listening Events taking a break over December and January

In recognition of the current pressures and challenges that this winter is having on primary care and the wider health and social care system, the next Listening Event will be scheduled for February. We will email out the date nearer the time.

	   Recent Updates on SW Primary Care NHS Futures pages

South West Primary Care Hub (SW GPTP) - FutureNHS Collaboration Platform

Recent additions under useful resources, include information on UCR (Urgent Community Response) which is being rolled out across all systems and is additional service in your locality to support patients.
 
If you have any suggestions on how we can improve our new Futures page let us know by emailing england.swgptp@nhs.net
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